
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
4 December 2020 
 
Expressions of Interest sought for temporary coffee and food vendor at 
Tondoon Botanic Gardens 
 
Gladstone Tondoon Botanic Gardens is looking to house a temporary coffee and food vendor to be 
onsite at the award-winning facility. 
 
Gladstone Region Councillor Chris Trevor said the coffee and food vendor will be required for 
approximately four months while the deck replacement project is taking place at the existing café 
area. 
 
“This is a wonderful opportunity for a local business to come onboard and provide coffee, baked 
foods and nutritious light meals to the visitors of Tondoon Botanic Gardens,” Councillor Trevor said. 
 
“The Expression of Interest (EOI) period will remain open until 2pm on Thursday, 24 December with 
further details available online.” 
 
Please visit www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/eoi-coffeevan for a list of terms and conditions and to 
complete a EOI form. 
 
EOI forms must be submitted via email to: tondoon@gladstone.qld.gov.au.  
 
For more information on how to apply or questions regarding the EOI process please call Gladstone 
Regional Council on (07) 4970 0700 or email info@gladstone.qld.gov.au.  
 
Gladstone Tondoon Botanic Gardens was named as one of Australia’s top ten regional botanic 
gardens by Australian Geographic in 2018. 
 
In 2019, Gladstone Tondoon Botanic Gardens’ team of volunteers and staff were recognised for their 
efforts in the community by winning the Judges Choice award at the Best in Business Awards. 
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